From: Robbie Thorpe <bunjilsfire@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, 29 May 2024 at 16:58

Subject: Refusal of The Honourable Mark Dreyfus to refer to Uncle Robbie Thorpe
To: <vicreg@fedcourt.gov.au>

Cc: <constitutional.litigation@ags.gov.au>, Robbie Thorpe <bunjilsfire@gmail.com>

Thursday 29 May 2024 at 4.55pm

TO: The Registrar considering Uncle Robbie Thorpe v The Honourable Mark Dreyfus.

Please find attached a letter on behalf of The Honourable Mark Dreyfus received 50 minutes ago,
His refusal to respect my request as an Elder to be addressed as Uncle Robbie Thorpe and to refer
to these proceedings as Uncle Robbie Thorpe v The Honourable Mark Dreyfus demonstrates why

these proceedings should be filed and served forthwith.

Please note my request and reasons and sources cited in my statement of claim and in my orders
sought in the Originating Application.

It is clear that unless so ordered The Honourable Mark Dreyfus will not comply with this request nor
respect Our Law even at this most basic level especially during the 29th National Reconciliation
Week.

Thanks,

Uncle Robbie Thorpe
CAMP SOVEREIGNTY
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By email: bunjilsfire@gmail.com

Dear Mr Thorpe

Thorpe v Dreyfus — Federal Court of Australia — purported s 78B notice

We act for the Commonwealth Attorney-General in relation to your notice pursuant
to s 78B of the Judiciary Act 1903 of a constitutional issue, dated 27 May 2024. We
are replying on the Attorney-General's behalf.

Your correspondence states that your originating application, statement of claim and
notice pursuant to s 78B of the Judiciary Act 1903 have not yet been accepted for
filing, so the proceeding has not been commenced. We understand your previous
proceeding in the Federal Court (VID388/2024) was discontinued on 17 May 2024.
So far as we are aware, there are no current proceedings on foot in the Federal
Court in your name. In these circumstances, the question of the Attorney-General’s
intervention does not arise, and we do not propose to deal further with your notice.

Yours sincerely

Australian Government Solicitor



